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MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-NAKG 22-019-A 
 
TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS 
     ALL GE FACULTY MEMBERS 

          
 
 
 
FROM  :  NANCY A. KIMUELL-GABRIEL, Ph.D. 
     Director 
 
SUBJECT :  Invitation to Teach Talk: How to Teach and Manage Your Gen Z Class  
     Webinar (The Contemporary World Edition): Rescheduled on 6 June 2022 

 
DATE  :  2 May 2022 
 
 
Warm greetings! 
 
We would like to inform you that given the present political situation, Teach Talk: How to Teach 
and Manage Your Gen Z Class Webinar (The Contemporary World Edition) will be moved 
from 16 May 2022 to 6 June 2022, Monday, 9:00 AM – 12:00 NN.  
 
In line with this, the GEC respectfully requests your good Office to still endorse Teach Talk 
Webinar (The Contemporary World Edition) to GE faculty. The subsequent webinars have 
also been moved to a later date. Attached are the publication materials for your endorsement and 
dissemination. 
 
Should you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
gec_ovcaa.upd@up.edu.ph and/or Ms. Czarina Duka at crduka@up.edu.ph or +639952775733. 
 
Thank you. 
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